
May 2014 !
Dear Praying Friends, !
We are so excited to share the things that God is doing in our lives with all of you who so faithfully 
support us in prayer.  Our Lord is so wonderfully continuing to supply all that we need.  Over the last 
couple of months we have been in many churches to present the ministry on Nukuoro.  The Lord has 
given us new friends to pray for us and the people of Nukuoro.  Just this week two churches that have 
been supporting have raised our support!  This is exciting because we are almost at 100%.   !
It is our desire to leave for the field in October of this year.  We still need to raise funds for shipping the 
container, buying the remaining supplies, and airfare for ourselves.  Please continue to pray for these 
needs.  We know that God has a timetable for us to leave and that He will supply what is needed at the 
correct time.   !
Please also pray for us to be strong and in good health while we get ready to go and after we arrive on 
the field.  Jack and I have both been sick for about a week each this spring.  We are asking God to keep 
us in His care so we will be able to carry out His work.   !
Some supporting churches have asked about our needs.  We are still in need of the remaining solar 
supplies.  This includes the charge controller, the power inverter, and the storage batteries.  If any 
churches would like to help with some of this, please contact us.  Another major need is a 20 or 25 HP 
boat motor.  We have been given a boat, praise the Lord! !
Things are happening so fast that it is hard to even keep up with 
them.  God is so good and we just want to do our best to reach 
the people of Nukuoro for Him.   !
Thank you for holding us up in your prayers.  You are all a 
blessing from the Lord.   !
In His Service, 
Jack & Melinda 

Additional Prayer 
Requests     

1.  Wisdom 

2.  Medical Supplies 

3.  Sale of our camper 

4.  Safety on the road


